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Parents Matching Convocation in the USA 

Orlande Schenk and David Hanna 
July 1, 2014 

 

Dear All, 

Some parents may be interested to know that there will be a Parents’ Matching Convocation (PMC) held 
on July 11-13, 2014 at the Church Center in Columbus, Ohio, USA. 

If someone would like their son's or daughter's profile to be displayed at this Convocation, please notify 
Orlande Schenk (ESGD), orlande@esgd.org, with completed questionnaires which we have attached 
with mail before Thursday, July 3rd 2014.  

Please note that there will be parents of Jacob children attending the PMC. So, profiles of Jacob 
candidates will be included in the display. Please indicate if the candidate is a Jacob candidate. 

Our apologies for the short time frame, but this just might be an opportunity for someone. 

With Prayer and Love 

Orlande Schenk, David Hanna,  
Blessed Family and Education Department 

 


